
                                                 TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town  

of Farmington, Ontario County, New York, at the Farmington Town Hall in the Town of  

Farmington on November 12, 2024, at 7:01 p.m. for the purpose of determining whether it is 

in the public interest to enter into new contracts with the Farmington Volunteer Fire Association and 

Manchester Fire Department, for the purpose of providing fire protection to the Farmington Fire 

Protection District in the said Town of Farmington, upon the following general terms, to wit:  

 1.  The Farmington Volunteer Fireman's Association, Incorporated, shall furnish fire  

protection for the north, west and southwesterly portions and Manchester Fire Department 

shall furnish protection for the east and southeasterly portions of the Farmington Fire 

Protection District.   

 2.  The Farmington Volunteer Fireman's Association, shall receive, therefore, the sum of 
$791,131.00 during 2025, and the Manchester Fire Department, shall receive, therefore, the 
sum of $71,142.00 during 2025. 

3.  Said new contracts with Farmington and Manchester shall be for a one-year period and shall 
terminate on December 31, 2025. 

 

This by resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Farmington. 

 

Michelle Finley, MMC, RMC 

Farmington Town Clerk 

 
 


